
Hello, 
 
I am a resident of Tigard, OR and I urge you to vote NO on SB 1512. Instead, I urge you to 
introduce/support a bill similar to the one already approved 4 times by the Oregon House of 
Representatives (HB 2927 of 2017). 
 
Stop dancing around the issue and claiming "lack of support." Pass the National Popular Vote (NPV) bill! 
 
My vote to my representatives (Senator Ginny Burdick, Representative Margaret Doherty, and Suzanne 
Bonamici) will depend on their support to the NPV. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Marchetti-Mendez 
Tigard, OR 97223 
 


